Attachment E

February 20, 2017

Dr. Ken Schmiesing

and Celina Board of Education
585 Livingston Streeet

Celina, Oh 45822

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

This letter is to inform you of my retirement at the end of the school year. My last day
is May 31st, 2017. | have enjoyed working for Celina Schools. Thank you for the opportunity.

Sincerely,
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Karen A. Niekamp



